
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Dat Luu, Director - Information Technology 

  Chris Addicks - Information Technology 

  Kristin Robinson, Finance Director & Assistant City Administrator 

 

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   July 31, 2023 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – 24-005 Core Network Router Replacement (CIP)  

 

The Information Technology department budgeted for replacement of our existing core network router 

system.  The selected vendor will migrate the existing Palo Alto firewall pair to a new PA1420 pair and 

migrate device configurations, policies, and rules.  The replacement system is available from Lockstep 

Technology Group using State of Georgia contract # 99999-SPD-NVPUT3229-0001.   

 

           

Firm Description Cost 

Lockstep Technology Group 

PO Box 932094 

Atlanta, GA 31193 

Palo Alto core network 

router replacement & 3 

Year Support 

$115,616.12 

 

Assessment, Design & 

Integration Services 

(estimated cost 9 hours @ 

$250.00) 

$2,250.00 

 TOTAL $117,866.12 

 

It is the recommendation of Information Technology and Purchasing that the City award the Palo Alto 

core network router replacement to Lockstep Technology Group in the amount of $117,866.12. 

 

Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.   

 

 




